
From: Soura, Christian
To: LeMoine, Leigh <LeighLeMoine@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 1/10/2013 3:55:53 PM
Subject: FW: A note for Gov Haley

FYI.
 

CLS
 

Christian L. Soura
 
Deputy Chief of Staff
 

(803) 543-0792
 
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 

-----Original Message-----
 
From: Debra Lyons [mailto:Debra.Lyons@act.org] 
 
Sent: Saturday, January 05, 2013 5:48 PM
 
To: Soura, Christian
 
Subject: A note for Gov Haley 
 

Hi Christian,
 
Happy New Year!
 
I hope this note finds you well. I would appreciate if you could share the note below with the 
Governor. 
 
Much appreciated. 
 
Regards,
 
Debra 
 

Hello Governor Haley
 
I heard your husband was being deployed to Afghanistan soon. My son in law is military and I have 
seen how hard deployment can be on the family. I just wanted to share I will keep you all in my 
prayers. It is my hope this time apart will pass quickly and he will return home safely soon. 
 
I admire our soldiers and their families. I thank you all for your service. 
 
Warm regards,
 
Debra 
 

Debra Lyons
 
Vice President
 
Community and Economic Development
 
Workforce Development Division
 
ACT, Inc.
 
3355 Lenox Rd. NE Suite 320
 
Atlanta, GA 30326-1332
 
Email: Debra.Lyons@act.org
 

mailto:Soura,%20Christian
mailto:LeighLeMoine@gov.sc.gov


Phone: 404-231-1952
 
Cell: 319-541-0258
 
www.workreadycommunities.com 
 


